ABOUT SMU CATHOLIC

Since 1932 SMU Catholic Campus Ministry has served SMU students, faculty, staff, alumni, and the
local Catholic community. We provide an environment for fellowship, sacramental ministry,

moral and ethical discovery, community service, spiritual enrichment, and leadership
development. SMU Catholic is committed to being a profound presence on campus as inspired
by the Gospel of Jesus Christ. We strive to form servant leaders of SMU’s future “world
changers” to live their Catholic faith professionally and personally.

COVER STORY

On Ash Wednesday, SMU Catholic partnered with
the Office of the Chaplain and Perkins School of
Theology for an ecumenical prayer service. Dr.
Steve Rankin (Chaplain and Minister to the

University), Dr. Mark Stamm (Professor of Christian
Worship) and Fr. Arthur Unachukwu led us in
prayer, reminding us of the importance of
journeying together during this season of Lent.

BIBLE STUDY SIGN UPS

Men, women, Greek, athlete,
engineer, or artist--regardless
of your affiliation, we've got the
right bible study group for you.
SMU Catholic hosts numerous
bible studies during the week.
Led by fellow students and our FOCUS missionary
team, there is sure to be one to fit your needs and
schedule. Visit smucatholic.org/bible-studies for
more information on how to sign up.

REPORTING ABUSE

First, notify local law enforcement. Second, notify the
Texas Department of Family and Protective Services
through the Texas Abuse Hotline (1-800-252-5400 or
www.texasabusehotline.org) Finally, if the allegation
involves a member of the clergy or an employee of a
parish, or the Diocese, please notify the Diocese of
Dallas Victims Assistance Coordinator, Barbara
Landregan, at 2714-379-28i12.

@smucatholic

LENTEN FISH FRY

FRIDAY
LENTEN
FISH FRY

AT THE CATHOLIC CENTER

Would it really be Lent
without a fish fry? Join us
Friday, Mar 22, at 1PM for a
Fish Fry at the Catholic
Center hosted by the Knights
of Columbus. The meal is free
and anyone is welcome to
join us for food and
fellowship!

BUY YOUR RAFFLE TICKETS

SMU Catholic is hosting 8 raffles this spring to raise
money for our ministry. Prizes include custom
boots, Apple watch & AirPods, bikes, party for 10 at
Mariano’s Hacienda, jewelry, Yeti cooler, golf at
Dallas Country Club, and a reserved pew at Perkins
Chapel for Christmas or Easter. Buy your tickets in
person after Mass, or come by the Neuhoff Catholic
Center. You also can purchase online at
smucatholic.org or call o
214-987-0044. This &, =
year, we will also be

accepting Venmo! Just sz
note your item number

and quantity in the

notes. Tickets are $10 D

each or 3 for $25. Drawing on March 30. Need not
be present to win!

9 AM EMs and Lectors for MAR 17:

EMs Lectors

Kathy Korioth Nora Smith
Lezlie Vlasimsky Nina Waldron
Peter Larsen
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PRAYER REQUESTS
Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.
Dial Anderson

Rory Meyers Nancy Swanson

Patty Stark

Ward & Norris Family Geisler Family
Ann Voll

JERICHO—WED, MAR 27

JE

Dick Hoesterey George Tannous
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TEARING DOWN THE WALLS WE BUILD

Jericho is back this Wednesday, Mar 27, at 7PM in
Perkins Chapel featuring a talk from former SMU
Catholic campus minister Sammy Argumaniz on the
meaning and importance of Lent.

Jericho is a special, monthly night of worship where
we meet to break down the walls, fears, or
guestions we have between Christ and ourselves.
The evening is led with praise and worship by Dave
and Lauren Moore, followed by a message from a
guest speaker. Jericho is also a chance for
Reconciliation and for prayer in front of the Blessed
Sacrament.

LENTEN RANCH RETREAT

Looking for a chance to escape the city and grow in
your faith? Join us for a private retreat experience
on a ranch just south of Dallas. Campfires, BBQ,
stargazing, prayer, Mass, provoking talks, and fel-
lowship! The cost is $10 which covers your t-shirt;
we’ve got the rest. Spots are limited, first come first
served. Registration opens tomorrow Monday, Mar
19, at the Catholic Center or visit smucatholic.org.
For questions, contact Daniel Porting at
dporting@smu.edu.

BEQUEST SMU CATHOLIC

Ensure SMU Catholic maintains a strong
presence on SMU’s campus for years to
come, and make a bequest in your will to
the ministry. For info about planned
giving, please contact Beverly Mendoza.

SMU CATHOLIC STAFF

Father Arthur Unachukwu, Chaplain/Director
arthur@smu.edu

Cody Barras, Campus Minister
cbarras@smu.edu

Christina Bax, Campus Minister
cbax@smu.edu

Daniel Porting, Campus Minister
dporting@smu.edu

Clare Shawaker, Campus Minister
cshawaker@smu.edu

Beverly Mendoza, Director of Development
beverlym@smu.edu

Jenny Lawler, Admin Assistant
jmlawler@smu.edu

Monsignor Milam Joseph
milamjoseph@gmail.com

GUN VIOLENCE AWARENESS

Please join the SMU Community for an event: "Gun
Violence as a Right to Life Issue” which will be held in
Dallas Hall, Room 306. The date is Thursday, Apr 4,
2019, from 6-8PM. The goal of this event is to raise
awareness about the ways one’s own right-to-life may
be impacted by the gun violence of others or of

self. Please contact Sheila Madigan Levatino with
guestions or to volunteer: Sheila@Levatino.net

SPRING CELEBRATION TICKETS

Please join us for our SMU Catholic Spring Celebration
on Saturday, Mar 30 at 6PM at the Bush Institute!
This event is always a fun time with dinner, Servant
Leader Award presentation, and live auction. Visit
smucatholic.org or call Beverly Mendoza to purchase
tickets.
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COMING SOON TO SMU CATHOLIC

FRIDAY, MAR 22

Friday Lenten Fish Fry
6:30PM | Catholic Center

WEDNESDAY, MAR 27

Jericho

7PM | Perkins Chapel

SATURDAY, MAR 30

2019 Spring Celebration
6PM | Bush Institute

THURSDAY, APR 4

Gun Violence Seminar
6PM | Dallas Hall Room 306

SERVANT LEADER AWARDS RECIPIANTS

FOR SPRING CELEBRATION 2019

Erin Walsh has been involved with SMU Catholic for the past five years while
working towards her B.S. ('18) and M.S. ("'19) in Environmental Engineering. She
has served the ministry through various leadership positions. She also has been
involved with SMU's Engineers Without Borders chapter, where she worked to
bring clean water to a community of 140 people in Bolivia. She earned the Sheri
Mooney Memorial Recognition for "students whose Christian faith is evident as a
recognizable priority in their day-to-day campus life.” After graduation, she will
move to Denver to work for CDM Smith as an environmental engineer.

Monsignor Milam J. Joseph has served the Catholic community at SMU for
15 years as a visiting priest. Ordained in 1964, Monsignor Joseph has had a
tremendous and positive impact on the people who attend 9AM Sunday
Mass. With a true heart of a servant leader, he has served in various posi-
tions for the Diocese of Dallas and Tyler as pastor and in leadership

roles. He also served as chaplain and president of the University of

Dallas. We are blessed to have him as shepherd and servant leader to our
ministry.
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MARCH 17, 2019

SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT
L

MASS SCHEDULE

SUNDAY
Perkins Chapel | 9 AM & 5 PM
Catholic Center | 8 PM

MONDAY & WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY
Catholic Center | 12:10 PM

TUESDAY & THURSDAY
Catholic Center | 5:10 PM
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